From:

Subject:

City of Long Beach Memorandum
Working Together to Serve

October 24, 2006
Honorable Mayor and City Council
Councilwoman Laura Richardson, Sixth Distri for CLR-

AGENDA ITEM NO. 17: APPLICATION FOR A PERSON-TO-PERSON TRANSFER
OF AN ON-SALE GENERAL ALCOHOL BEVERAGE LICENSE FOR MINIT MARK
LIQUOR AT 1012 ALAMITOS AVENUE

I am requesting a three-week lay over for the ABC License for Minit Mart Liquor,
1012 Alamitos Avenue in order to contact the applicant and discuss conditions.
After several attempts to reach the applicant were unsuccessful, we will be
contacting him by return receipt letter in a further attempt to make contact.

| respectfully request a three-week layover until November 14",

CLR/TL

ARG myover req 100 slamitos ave 10.24-08

Cc:  City Manager
City Attorney
VCity Clerk
Chief of Police
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